
A little Paint 
Can Make a Difference... 

There has been much debate regarding the paint colors for the  

Chimneystone Subdivision and the board has heard you. 

The Architectural Review Committee is currently reviewing the  

established paint colors and will be retiring many old and establishing new. 

This is your chance to be heard. The ARC is now accepting suggestions from the community.  

You can submit your suggestion(s) to Clint Seay at cseay@cmctx.com  

and it will be reviewed for consideration. 

 
Please note:  Not all suggestions will be implemented, but all will be taken into consideration.  

All must be from the Sherman-Williams Paint Collection suitable for home exterior and submitted with paint name and 

number  (Example:  Frosted Fern SW9648) 


